
Thank you to everyone who came out for our 
chili feed this past weekend! We were blessed 
with great weather and we have THE BEST 
community. 

It was so fun to have you all! Chili, engine 
rides, Sparky, spraying the fire hose ... it was 
all a blast! This was our biggest turnout ever. 

I’d also like to thank all CKFR members who 
made this a successful event.  From the on 
duty crew at Station 51 that day to the 
volunteers … this can’t be done without you. 
A special thanks to A/O Crosby and Chief 
Danskin for helping make the chili each year 
and to Volunteer Judy Henneman for always 
serving with a smile. 

I appreciate you all! ~ PIO LiMarzi 



October 14 
BOC Meeting 

Admin Office (4PM) 
 

Seattle Sounders FC 
First Responders Day 
Vs. Minnesota United 

CenturyLink Field 
1:00 PM 

 
 

October 28 
BOC Meeting 

Admin Office (4PM) 
 
 

October 31 
Halloween 

Looking for safety focused, training driven, and community minded 
individuals with a passion for fire and rescue. These are full-time career 
employment opportunities with Central Kitsap Fire & Rescue. Testing 
must be done with the National Testing Network by November 1, 2019 
and application materials are due by November 8, 2019 by 4:30 PM. 
Know someone who’d be a good fit? Please direct them to our website: 
https://www.ckfr.org/join-ckfr/employment-opportunities/ 

We had the pleasure 
of meeting 2 year 
old Luna at our 
Open House event.  
Luna was delivered 
in the back of one of 
our medic units by 
Paramedic Jeff Wil-
des!  Pictured here 
with her family and 
Deputy Chief 
Sorenson. 

https://www.ckfr.org/join-ckfr/employment-opportunities/


 
 
On October 7th, B Shift completed MCOs at 
Station 41.  
  
We had two successful drills that were and fun, 
challenged us physically, and mentally while 
working as teams.  
  
On the tower rescue we observed 5 teams 
with 5 unique ways to complete it.  All were 
done satisfactory, with E45 & A45 
completing the fastest time of 6:13.  

 



 

C-Shift crews conducted Rescue Swimmer 
drills at Island Lake Camp. LT Brown hosted the 
drills designed to test communications, water 
based search and rescue techniques, RDC 
deployment and swimmer endurance. A big 
thanks to Island Lake Camp for supporting this 
drill!! 

Year end is fast approaching!  Please review your planned 
2019 budget expenditures and make sure they are 

purchased—and paid for—before year end.  Variance 
reports are available on SharePoint to help you see what you 
planned in your budget line item(s), how much you’ve spent 

so far, and what’s remaining. 
  

Invoices must be paid before year end in order to avoid 
losing your budget appropriation.   Give yourself and 

purchasing staff plenty of lead time when ordering equipment 
or supplies.  District P-Card purchases should be made by 

November 21
st
 and normal invoices turned in for payment by 

December 4
th

.  Please contact Finance or Purchasing if you 
have any questions! 

 

DROP DEAD DATES: 
November 21st for P-Card 

Purchases 
December 4th for Invoices 





Sept. 6 :  Klahowya vs. Kingston, Aid Crew 
Connor Shelton 
Valerie Quill 
Sam Gonzalez 
Joseph Nededog 
 
Sept. 6:  CKHS Football, Aid Crew 
Tony Stewart 
Ed Scholfield 
 
Sept. 7:  Destruction Derby, Aid Crew 
Connor Shelton 
Valerie Quill 
Sam Gonzalez 
Joseph Nededog 
Ted Fry 
 
Sept 13:  Olympic High  Football Aid Crew 
Ed Scholfield 
Aurelia Buhler-Flores 
Joe Nededog 
 
Sept. 20:  Klahowya Football Aid Crew 
Sam Gonzalez 
David Brisbon 
Rebekah Ramos 

Sept 20:   Olympic High Football Aid Crew 
Connor Shelton 
Valerie Quill 
Billy Garrison 
Tara Burger 
 
 
Sept 21:  Station 42 Standby 
Connor Shelton 
Valerie Quill 
Billy Garrison 
Tara Burger 
 
 
Sept. 27:  CKHS Football Aid Crew 
Joseph Nededog 
Connor Shelton 
Rowdy Wilkinson 
Henry Henneman 
 
Sept 28:  Station 53 Standby 
Connor Shelton 
Valerie Quill 
Tony Stewart 
Dan Fye 


